
 
 

 

New Board Staff Member Announced 

 
 

The Nebraska State Board of Public Accountancy welcomes Ms. Kristen VanWinkle as 
the Board’s administrator. Ms. VanWinkle replaces Ms. Jo Lowe who retired from the 
State of Nebraska on June 30, 2016.  

 
Ms. VanWinkle is a former employee of the Nebraska Department of Education and 

previously worked at Nelnet in Lincoln. She has a Bachelors of Science Degree in 
Business from the University of Nebraska-Lincoln. 
 

“We welcome Kristen to our team and are excited to have a new set of eyes on our 
processes, along with the experience she brings from her past work and education. She is 

learning fast and we hope our permit holders and registrants are patient and 
understanding as she learns her new position. We will miss Jo but wish her well in her 
deserved retirement” according to Board Executive Director Dan Sweetwood.  


